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Retracting Chairman’s statement on Prudential Financial Inc.’s Due Diligence 

on Hyundai Financial Units 

  

 

 

The FSC would like to retract Chairman Lee, Keun-Young’s statement made 

this morning on May 9, 2002, saying Prudential Financial Inc. had begun due 

diligence on three Hyundai financial companies. 

 

Chairman Lee meant to say that Prudential had expressed its interest in 

doing so, but the company has not officially proposed any specific details on 

this matter.   

   

 

 

 

If you have any questions, suggestions, and/or comments, please contact Foreign 

Spokesperson at (82-2) 3771-5234, fax (82-2) 3771-5190, or e-mail her at 

gkim@fsc.go.kr 
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